
TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 11 1 1978 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmembers Leonard Stubbs 

Jeffrey Siler 
Nora Lake 
J. V. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Joseph Minner 
City Planner Garth Reynolds 

Mr. Reynolds reviewed for Council the possible extension of Fireside 
Drive to provide public access parallel to State Route 48, behind Hunter 
Savings and the proposed Library facility. Mrs. Lake suggested that the 
City solicit a 40 foot easement behind the Library and that the road 
construction and tile be funded through special funds when needed. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the Contract proposed between the City of 
Centerville and the Montgomery County Public Defender Commission for the 
year 1979. This would provide for legal assistance and representation to 
indigent defendants charged with violations of City Ordinances. The City 
is required under State Law to provide this service. Council concurred 
that necessary legislation be considered during the Council Meeting to 
follow. 

Council concurred that Mr. John Spoor be appointed to another term om 
the Sister City Committee for the City of Centerville. 

Mr. Kenning suggested that the Township Sidewalk Policy be referred to 
the City Planning Commission for their review and comment. 

Council concurred that the Council Finance Committee meet with the 
Dayton Power and Light Company to discuss their request for two easements 
across City Property. 

Approved: ~..J-P"­

Mayor 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


